
From: Briar Kostesky < > 
Sent: Friday, November 25, 2022 1:46 PM
To: Holly Willford <HWillford@pelham.ca>
Cc: clerks pelham <clerks@pelham.ca>
Subject: 855 Twenty Road public hearing

Hello
I am forwarding my comments for the hearing of 855 Twenty Road

My concerns are that our official survey indicates that that are more posts than indicated on
the site plan of 855 Twenty Rd. Part of Lot 17, Concession 1, designated as part 4 on plan
59R-9933. 
Our property located at  Twenty road surrounds the said property on 3 sides.
I would just like to make sure that the lot lines are completely accurate  and an official survey
is completed by 855 Twenty Road before committee approval and drainage plan is approved

Briar Kostesky 
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